
Class of 2024 
 

 
Each senior will need to submit a baby picture for the Baby page. It can be any pose from birth to two years of 
age. The picture can either be a professional or just from your camera around the house.   
 
If your senior has been with Providence since Preschool/Kindergarten (and never left), we will need a 
Kindergarten graduation picture AND their Kindergarten school photo for the Lifer page as well as any 
pictures from the classrooms or around school.  

 
Photo Submission Guidelines: 
 

 Please submit Baby and Lifer pictures in a clearly-marked envelope with a STUDENT’S NAME  
(No originals please). 

 Flash Drive with all .jpg images  
o Please ensure that the drive/disc is EMPTY of all other content before submitting 

 It is strongly recommended that photos have a resolution of at least 300 dpi. If you have old 
pictures that are not on your computer in digital form, download TurboScan on your smart 
phone. Once you scan your image, the file is a PDF and can be emailed to me to 
provyearbook@gmail.com 

 Please bring to Mrs. Parker in Room A206 
 
 

Baby & Lifer Pictures are due September 29th 

 

 

Contact information:  

Robin Parker, Advisor 
Email: rparker@prov.org 

 
 
 
 
  


